
STOP Violence Against Women Formula Grant
Funds (VAWA)
If a subrecipient receives STOP Violence Against Women Funds  (VAWA) funds, an annual STOP VAWA
report is due February 15. The reporting period is the previous calendar year (January to December). The
STOP VAWA annual report is completed and submitted in the required Adobe file format and uploaded in
the Performance Reports component of I owa GVS. 

The STOP VAWA reporting template and reporting instructions can be found on the Attorney General’s
website.

For more information on completing the STOP VAWA reports, go to the Measuring Effectiveness Initiative 
website.

Note to law enforcement, prosecution and statewide agencies receiving Violence Against Women funds: 
Your STOP report should be completed as it applies to work related to violence against women (i.e., the
number of trainings provided on  violence against women issues) unless otherwise specified in the report.

https://www.justice.gov/ovw/grant-programs
https://iowagvs.intelligrants.com/IGXLogin/Index?ReturnTo=%2FDashboard
http://www.iowaattorneygeneral.gov/for-crime-victims/grants/performance-reports-for-funded-programs/
https://www.vawamei.org/
https://www.vawamei.org/tools-resource/stop-helpful-hints-for-subgrantees/
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